Remember Dutch-Treat Dinner tonight!!

Are you ready for a taste of Italy? Bentley Village-Waterchase

neighbors are gathering tonight for a fun dinner!

Tuesday, April 5th at 6:30pm

at ltalianni's, 1601 Precinct Line, Hurst, TX

FortWorth

WINNER FOR
FORTHORTH BEST ITALIAN

All residents (BVWNA members and non-members) are invited to come
and have dinner with your neighbors. Separate checks will be provided

for each party. You can see Italianni's menu at https://italiannishurst.com/




We look forward to seeing you there!
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